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SUMMARY
 
Letters were sent on Thursday, June 20 to all property owners along the 4th of July parade route to
notify them of the parade date, time, route, and staging areas of this year's parade. Letters included a
map of this year's route. Letters were also sent to all property owners along the former parade route
whose properties are no longer on the route this year.
 
BACKGROUND
 
Prompted by traffic safety concerns with the historical parade route and 2024 road projects in the
downtown area, a new route was developed for the Annual Fourth of July Parade.
 
DISCUSSION
 
 
BUDGET
 



 
RECOMMENDATION
 
 
ATTACHMENTS
Notification Letter New Route
Notification Letter Former Route
Route Map 2024
Historical Parade Route 2023

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/2698503/Notification_Parade_Letter_new_route.pdf
https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/2698504/Notification_Parade_Letter_former_route.pdf
https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/2698183/Route_Map_2024.pdf
https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/2698729/Historical_parade_map.pdf
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